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Implementation of Congestion Surcharge in Kolkata 
 

 
       

  
 

7th September 2017  
 
 

Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Please be advised we will impose congestion surcharge at USD155/TEU effective from 
14th September (AET/LAT) and 7th October (TPT). This will be applicable for shipments 
across above mentioned trade lanes and services from/to Kolkata. 
 
Should you have any further questions regarding this advisory, please feel free to 
contact to your Sales or Customer Service representative. 
 
 
Charge  : Congestion Surcharges at Kolkata 
Trade  : TPT/AET/LAT 
Amount  : USD155/TEU 
Effective date : 14th September (AET/LAT) 
     7th October (TPT) 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
NYK Group South Asia Pte Ltd 


